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CHATTERIS TOWN COUNCIL
VACANCY IN OFFICE OF COUNCILLOR

For

THE WENNEYE WARD OF 

CHATTERIS TOWN COUNCIL
As a result of just two candidates standing for the three positions on the Wenneye ward of Chatteris Town Council there is a vacancy in the office of Councillor for the Town Council to represent that Ward.

Chatteris Town Council must now fill the vacancy by the process of co-option. Any person wishing to apply to be co-opted to the position of Councillor should apply in writing to:

The Proper Officer, Chatteris Town Council, Council Chambers, 14 Church Lane, Chatteris, Cambs, PE16 6JA or e-mail chatteriscouncil@btconnect.com 
Please give reasons for your interest in the post.
Applications must be received by Thursday 1st June 2023 and will then be considered at the meeting of the Council on Tuesday 6th June 2023.
Signed...............................

Joanna Melton, Proper Officer, Chatteris Town Council
Dated…………………….
